NOTICE OF OPEN-HOUSE PUBLIC HEARING
ROUTE F, MILLER CREEK BRIDGE REPLACEMENT
CALLAWAY COUNTY

Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that an open-house public hearing will be
held on Tuesday, Oct. 4, 2005 to gather public input about replacement of the Miller Creek
Bridge on Route F in Callaway County. The meeting will take place between 4:00 p.m. and 7:00
p.m. at Fulton City Hall located at 18 East 4™ Street in Fulton, MO 65251. The public may
attend the hearing at any time during the advertised hours. Access for the physically disabled is
available.

The Miller Creek Bridge is located on Route F approximately 8.5 miles west of Route 54.
Right of way and easements are needed for the project. |

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard concerning their views on
the replacement of the Miller Creek Bridge with reference to the economic and social effects of
such design, the impact on the environment, and consistency with the goals and objectives of the
community.

Preliminary plans prepared by the Missouri Department of Transportation will be
available for public inspection and copying at the office of Roger Schwartze, Central District
Engineer for the Missouri Department of Transportation, 1511 Missouri Blvd. in Jefferson City,
Mo. Written statements and exhibits will be made a part\of the public hea;ing transcript if
received within ten working days after the date of the hearing.

If you are disabled and require special services at the hearings, please notify Jackie Biele
at (573) 751-6842 or TDD (telecommunication devices for the deaf) 1-800-735-2966 so that
arrangements for those services can be made.

Anyone desiring further information on this or other hi ghway matters should contact the
Missouri Department of Transportation at 1511 Missouri Blvd., Jefferson City, Missouri 65109
or call (573) 751-3322 or 1-888-ASK-MoDOT (275-6636).

MISSOURI HIGHWAYS AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

By

jktrict Engineer



